Families celebrated “a day in the life” at the Pante6n Metropolitano
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that the Latin-American Cemetery and Funeral Services Association ALPAR simultaneously
commemorate on the third Sunday in the month of August in different countries throughout the
five continents to celebrate the life of those we loved and are no longer with us as well as the
life of those who are still with us and our own life.

“I miss you”, “I will always love you”, “We will meet again” were some of the messages left by
those in assistance on the Wall located at the entrance to the Metropolitan Pantheon where this
past August 20th the World United for Life Day and its fifth anniversary at the Community’s
service were commemorated.

The ceremony was underlined by the Colegio Republica de Francia Symphonic Orchestra
conducted by Manuel Mendoza and which entertained those in assistance with a variety of
musical genres, which brightened the souls of those present.




